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WATER SHUT OFF 
 

Residents of 105 West Lodge Avenue: 
Please note that on: 

 
 

Tuesday, March 9, 2021 
 

 
There will be a water shut off 

in order to perform plumbing repairs. 
 

We apologize for the inconvenience however it is 
required under the Fire Code and is necessary to 

ensure your continued safety. 
 

Should you have any questions or concerns please 
contact the West Lodge Office at: 416-537-2364 

 
 


